
 

 

 
 
   

 
 

5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,     
      
Year 5 Visit to The River Wey – 11th March 
 
During our geography lessons we have been learning about rivers.  On Monday 11th March, during the 
school day, we will be taking the Year 5 class on an invaluable visit to The River Wey.  We will be 
meeting with Dorset Council and RSPB who will talk about flooding, conservation, coastal erosion and 
lots more.   
 
We will be walking to and from Radipole Park Drive, meaning that there is no cost for this trip.  Please 
ensure that your child wears school uniform with comfortable shoes and a warm, waterproof coat. 
 
Please send your child with a packed lunch, if your child has a free meal entitlement or if you have 
already ordered a hot meal for this day then Food Links will provide a packed lunch option. 
 
Please complete and return to the class teacher by Friday 8th March.  If you are able to volunteer your 
time to help with this trip, please indicate on the form below.  Mrs Allen or Mrs Jessop will then contact 
you if your help is required. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Allen & Mrs Jessop 
Year 5 Teachers 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Visit to The River Wey – 11th March Please complete and return to the class teacher by 
Friday 8th March. 
 
I give permission for __________________________________________ to visit The River Wey, 
Radipole Park Drive on Monday 11th March. 
 
I consent to any medical treatment deemed necessary during the course of the visit.  
 
Emergency Contact Name: __________________________________________ 
    
Tel No: ______________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Parent/Carer   Date: _______________ 
 
[    ] I am available to volunteer. 


